Achievable Dream
ACADEMIES

August 2, 2011

REFERENCE : RECOMMENDATION OF J.S.G. CORPORATION -
QUARTERPATH ROAD

Dear Sir:

I have had the pleasure of working with J.S.G. Corporation and recommend them based
on the quality of their work, timeliness, ease to work with and integrity. Their work
exceeded my expectations. The Run for An Achievable Dream Half Marathon required
rebuilding a portion of Quarterpath Road. We needed the road surface repaired and made
safe and ready for the marathon athletes. We needed an experienced firm who could work
with local government and get our project completed on time. Gary Massie and his staff
responded with a plan and approach that was favored by the local government.

J.S.G. coordinated the repair plan with our management team. J.S.G. met with our team
months in advance to discuss the work plan to insure that it was safe for our athletes. The
plan met the needs of the athletes who participated in our half marathon and exceeded our
expectations. We hosted our first half marathon and this event needed the experience and
expertise of J.S.G. Corporation and their staff in order to succeed.

Mike Hubbard supervised and completed the work. During reconstruction J.S.G.
Corporation utilized recycled asphalt for a running surface. This surface proved to be
excellent for our athletes and retained its surface consistency for the entire race. JSG
coordinated the road closure with the City for the repairs and extended that closure
through our race event.

J.8.G. Corporation donated their expertise, labor and equipment. An Achievable Dream
and Wounded Warriors were the beneficiaries of this donation. J.S.G. Corporation proved
that they were committed to their community and their work.

I personally recommend J.S.G. Corporation and will use them again for any commercial
work.
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